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Dear families 

Firstly let me start by saying a big thank you to all of the 
parents and carers who have offered us support and       
encouragement over the last few months. It is remarkable 
to think that the school has not been shut for nearly six 
months as we have continued to support so many families 
during lock down. Thank you also, to those parents                                       

kind enough to send gifts and cards to staff. It is very much appreciated.  

Now is the time when say goodbye to children that have been part of our 
‘family’ for four years and welcome another group of children that we hope 
will spend four happy and fruitful years with us. I will genuinely miss our 
current year 6 children. They have provided staff and myself with many  
happy memories and I firmly believe they are all as well prepared for their 
next schools as they could be. I hope they will take with them their own 
store of memories and that they continue to work hard to make their own 
dreams come true.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the teachers and staff of 
Southway, although words would not do it justice. They have remained      
relentlessly cheerful and positive despite all of the enforced changes                   
imposed on them. They are a remarkable team and thoroughly deserve a 
break. I would also like to pay tribute to our governing body and our Home 
School Association for their hard work and dedication this year. These are 
the  volunteers that make this school so special. I look forward to working 
with you all again next year.  

For those people moving on I wish you the very best of luck. I hope you all 
have a lovely summer break with your children and create more special 
memories. 

“The story of life is quicker than the wink of an eye, the story of love is hello 
and goodbye...until we meet again”― Jimi Hendrix 
Best wishes               

Mr P Newbold 


